Overview — Sourcewell

For 40 years, Sourcewell has helped government, education, and nonprofit agencies
operate more efficiently. They help save time and money with contract purchasing
solutions that are solicited nationally. Sourcewell is a service cooperative created by the
Minnesota legislature as a local unit of government (Minn. Const. art. XII, sec. 3).
Sourcewell is governed by local elected municipal officials and school board members.
As a public agency, all Sourcewell employees are government employees. All education
and government entities, as well as nonpublic schools and nonprofit organizations are
eligible for a Sourcewell membership. There is no fee to become a Sourcewell member.

Contract #: 071619-MSL
Expiration Date: 08/27/2023
Sports Lighting with Related Supplies and Services

This contract can be used for materials and/or installation on a per project basis
dependent upon Musco’s compliance with state and local licensing requirements.
Sourcewell membership is free and available to government, education and non-profit
agencies.

A landing page has been established on their website, www.sourcewell-mn.gov, with
information about Musco. Pricing information can be obtained from your sales
representative. Musco’s landing page also provides, RFP, Bid Acceptance & Award, as
well as documentation of the competitive bidding process.

Sourcewell contact information:
Gordy Thompson
Office: 218-894-5489
Email Gordy. Thompson@sourcewell-mn.gov

If you have any questions about the Sourcewell program or any of our other active

cooperative purchasing contracts, contact your local Sales Representative, Ryan Tighe,
or Amanda Hudnut at 800-825-6030.
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